
 
 
 
Attention all AUCC Year 2-7 and morning Girls Players and Parents 
  
Auckland University Cricket Club is pleased to announce that we will be running a January school 
holiday cricket programme. 
  
With the 2nd-half of the junior season starting on February 3rd, this is a great opportunity for young 
cricketers to get some mid-season practice, work off the Xmas cake, and have a fun few days with 
friends while developing their own cricketing skills. 
  
We have scheduled holiday cricket clinics at Colin Maiden Park which will be run by our own Club 
Coaching Team.  These will be a mix of cricket skills and drills, fun games, quizzes, etc. – the 
common themes are cricket and having fun.  
  
The first week runs from: 

       Tuesday 16th Jan to Thursday 18th January 2018 
The second week runs from: 

       Tuesday 23rd Jan to Thursday 25th January 2018 
  
All days are open to boys and girls in (cricket) Years 2 to 7, and Girls U10, U12 and U15.  Players can 
attend for any number of days and the programme for each day will be tailored to those who have 
booked in. 
 
Each day the programme begins at 9am and finishes at 3pm – please drop off your child between 
8:45 and 9am, and collect by 3:15pm. 
 
We will be based outdoors – however we will have use of the Clubrooms for activities, cricket games, 
and DVD’s should the weather not be kind to us.  So we will go ahead every day irrespective of the 
weather.  (Should the forecast be bad for the whole day we will endeavour to re-locate to an indoor 
facility so that the children can have some activity – e.g. ASB Stadium or Glendowie College,) 
  
Each participant will need to bring a drink bottle, lunch, hat and sunscreen – and, if they have it, their 
own cricket gear (clearly marked please). 
  
Registrations and payment can be made through our ClubHub system – follow the “Member Login” 
link on our website (or click here) and login (there is a handy link “I have forgotten my Username or 
password”) then select Tasks >> Purchases and Bookings.  The cost is $60 per day. 
  
It should be a great time for all. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 

  
Richard Walker. 
Club Manager 
Auckland University Cricket Club 
Ph: (09) 528-7931 
Mob: 027-424-1880 
admin@aucc.co.nz  

https://www.clubhubssl.com/hubsystem/index.php?&fuseaction=login.login&callclub=AUCC
mailto:admin@aucc.co.nz?subject=Enquiry%20re:%20January%20Holiday%20Clinics

